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Inpro Team visiting Belgium                                                                    

The transnational meeting took place in Antwerp on 20-21 of 

April 2023. The steering group members  came together at 

the meeting location in the city of Antwerp. It was hybrid so 

other members could join online. The modern world taught 

us how to work online, and time to time a live meeting is 

good for the collaboration. Thoughts were exchanged and 

ideas for the future were created. 

  

We took a bird view to see the links between the work 

packages. The collaboration that took place in 

exchanging materials, tools and knowledge between 

partners was interesting to discover. The bigger picture 

includes the INPRO Competency Framework (INPRO 

CF),  the WHO International Classification of 

Functioning (ICF), the international learning 

interventions and the interprofessional student-run 

learning ward. Content has been developed over the last two year and during the meeting we 

reflected on our work with “the four-eye-principle”. The conclusions varied between ‘lesson learned’ 

and ideas changing for the future.  The findings will be clarified and included in our materials so 

others can learn from them. We still learn from, with and about each other by giving constructive 

feedback. 

 

Working together interprofessional and international 

with a clear scope of the two-day meeting on the 

quality of the process and the outcomes.  

The website is in progress to be ready to place all 

deliverables and materials to get started yourself. 

The program of the end-seminar (30/11/2023-

1/12/2023 @ Hanzehogeschool Groningen and 

Revalidatie Friesland) with key speakers and workshops 

will soon be announced on our social channels.  

INPRO team members will participate at different 

congresses to share content of INPRO and to inspire you. 

 

  



Conclusion 

The main themes of the productive two-day meeting with the whole INPRO Steering Group in 

Antwerp about the past and the future could be summed up in in one sentence: 

 

 ‘Coming together is a beginning; keeping together is progress; working together is success.‘  

                                                               Edward Everett Hale 

 

 
                          Pictures: INPRO flag from Team Belgium => Team the Netherlands for the final ending 

 

Stay tuned at www.inproproject.eu 
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